

Hitchin Newsletter

MARCH 2024

What we've been up to:



Our Dragonflies room really enjoyed exploring their Pancake Day themed tuff tray. The children used their fingers to mark-make in the flour, explored the lemons, and used the frying pans to flip their pancakes. We also enjoyed taste testing pancakes for our afternoon snack.

Valentine's Day

The children have been busy celebrating the people they love by creating bags to take all their special crafts and gifts home in. As they decorated their bags, they discussed the people who are important to them and how they show that they care and love them.





In celebration of Chinese New Year, the children have been creating and decorating Chinese lanterns. They looked at pictures of lanterns and decided to use red and gold glitter to create their own designs and patterns. The children enjoyed sharing their own stories about the festivals and events they celebrate at home.

Event Date

St David's Day	1 st March
World Book Day	7 th March
Mother's Day	10 th March
Red Nose Day	15 th March
St Patrick's Day	17 th March
Parent's Evening	20 th March









Parent/carer notices

World Book Day, 7th March

Please bring your children into Nursery dressed in their pyjamas or as their favorite book character. If you would like to come in and read your little ones favourite story to their room, please do pop us an email – hitchin@toadhall-nursery.co.uk. We would love to have some parents join us!

We hope you enjoyed your Valentine's breakfast

Please be mindful of the speed you are driving when entering and leaving the carpark, especially with lots of little ones at drop off and pick up times.

Please can we ask that dogs are not brought into the play area.

Staff News

Welcome to TOAD Hall ©

Lydia (Team leader for the under twos)



Adele (Lunch cover)



Eco Idea of the Month

A paper roll frog

A fun activity to do with your children.

You will need:

- 2 toilet paper rolls or 1 paper towel roll
- Different coloured paint
- Coloured pencils or pens
- Card white, black and red
- Glue
- Scissors



Kind Regards

Collette Jordan

Nursery Manager
Toad Hall Nursery – Hitchin
hitchin@toadhall-nursery.co.uk